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Good Morning Elizabeth,

We are inviting you to sign on in support of a set of executive actions that CTIPP is encouraging the Biden-Harris
Administration to take to address trauma and build resilience throughout the country. If you would like to sign on to
the attached support letter as an individual or organization, please respond directly to this email by Tuesday,
December 8th, and include how you would like your name, organization, or both to appear. 

The goal of the sign-on letter is to demonstrate the widespread support for a trauma-informed and resilience-focused
agenda, and to set out steps the new Administration can take on its own to move that agenda forward. Please
circulate this email to any individual, organization, or network to increase the number of signatures. There is
power in numbers. 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

Sincerely,
Dan Press
CTIPP Policy Chair and General Counsel
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